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Date: 28th March 2014

Reserve your seats for biggest music event of the year!

Music lovers will soon be able to book numbered seats at the Rock's biggest

event - the Gibraltar Music Festival. The Ministry of Culture is pleased to

announce that tickets for reserved seating will go on sale as from Tuesday 1st

April 2014. The tickets which are priced at £80 will be sold at The Music Corner,

Vijay and at the offices of The Ministry at 310 Main Street.

Free general entry and free seated tickets for children aged 12 and under will

also be available on the same day only from the offices of the Ministry. To obtain

these free tickets persons must be able to prove, with original documentation,

that they are the parent or legal guardian of the child/children as well as the age

of the child/children. A valid entry ticket to the festival must also be produced at

the ticket office by the parent or guardian.

To ensure that parents/guardians and children will be able to sit together both

tickets should be obtained at the same time from the Ministry of Culture.

The Minister for Culture Steven Linares said: "HM Government of Gibraltar is

delighted to once again be able to organise this magnificent event. I think young

families in particular will be happy to be able to purchase numbered seats to

enjoy what promises to be another unforgettable 12 hours of live music.”

There are no free children’s tickets for the VIP area. Adults wishing to take

children into the VIP area must buy a full price ticket for them.
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Approximately 1000 numbered seats are available; these will be allocated on a

first come, first served basis. General entry tickets are on sale at Vijay and

Music Corner on Main Street, as well as at Gib Oil petrol stations, the Alameda,

Ocean Village Express shops and online via the Festival’s website. A small

number of VIP tickets are still available.

In the coming weeks, further international artists will be announced for the

Gibraltar Music Festival, which will take place at the Victoria Stadium on

Saturday 6th of September 2014. Further details are available via the newsletter

at: www.gibraltarmusicfestival.com


